
October 1, 2023

Dear Patients,

I have had the pleasure of serving the vision care needs of our community for the

past XX years. My staff and I have built our practice on the philosophy of

providing the most personalized vision care possible. It’s been such a privilege

meeting a great many people and developing lifelong friendships with so many

patients.

After much thought and deliberation, I have decided to join my practice with

another local group of optometrists at the Fontana Optometric Group Inc. The

great thing about this partnership is that I will still be here to see you and provide

you with the same care that I have in the past. To this end, I am pleased to

announce that my practice ownership will transfer to Dr. Richard Gray, and Dr.

Jason Flores, respected colleagues and current owners of Fontana Optometric

Group, Inc. Their highly qualified team, shares the same commitment to

personalized and excellent eye care. The office will continue to operate as an

independent practice in its current location with the same friendly service you

have come to love over the years. Over the next year, we will transition to the

new name of the practice, Optometric Group of Upland Downtown

At your next annual eye exam, I encourage you to meet the new doctors and fully

expect they will meet and exceed your expectations. Thank you again for your

loyalty and friendship throughout the years. I look forward to seeing you again

soon.

Sincerely,

Felica Simonis, O.D.


